
 
 

 

Presented at LPC Meeting 8/4/24 

Limpsfield Parish Council has established a fund to make small grants (up to £250) 
to local community groups and organisations wishing to improve biodiversity in accessible, 

public areas of the Parish.  If you would like to apply for a grant complete the following 
details. 

 

 Please use block capitals if completing by hand 

1. Name and address of the organisation, 
individual or group requesting a grant. 

2. Description of Governance Structure, and 
link to organisation’s Accounts if applicable.  

You can attach as separate document. 

 

  
 Detillens Biodiversity group  
 52 Detillens Lane 
 
N/A 

3. Project Location.  NB.  Must be within 
Limpsfield Parish. Written approval of the 
landowner must be provided.  Projects on 
private land without public access will only 
be considered if there is a significant public 
benefit.  

 

   
High street end of Detillens Lane – owned by the 
Limpsfield Club, who have given permission as 
attached. A very well known and valued location. 
 

4. Project Description and relationship to 
Limpsfield Parish Priorities and Criteria and 
Tandridge Biodiversity Strategy and 
objectives (if available). 

 As set out in LPC Biodiversity Plan we wish to 
improve biodiversity on this corner with suitable 
planting, and communicate this to local residents 
with a suggested action for each month to 
encourage more community involvement in 
biodiversity across the parish. 
 

5. Grant amount requested.  

 

Please indicate estimated total cost of 
activities included within the project and 
whether project requires annual funding to 
be maintained. 

£250 
 
 To replace the hedge that is largely dying, with 
suitable native trees and shrubs. To plant some 
wild flower areas and plant the border in front of 
the hedge with perennials that attract butterflies 
and bees, and will have flowers for as long as 
possible throughout the year.  
To link up the wildlife corridor from the river Eden 
to the top of the village  

 

6. How will you show that your project is 
successful and how will you keep it going in 
the future? 

Flowers, including wild flowers, trees and shrubs 
will flourish. We hope to have a bioblitz there to 
check on the current situation and repeat that in 
two years to see if it has improved.  Local 
residents will look after the area. As these are 
perennials, shrubs  and trees, annual funding of 
the same sum will not be needed.   



 

7. Any involvement and oversight of local 
entities with biodiversity experience (if 
applicable), e.g. Surrey Hills Society, Surrey 
Wildlife Trust, Woodland Trust, Surrey 
Nature Partnership, National Trust, Parish 
Council) 

 
Have discussed this with Conor O Neil the local  
NT ranger who is very supportive  

8. Local School Educational Value and 
Involvement (if any). 

 St Peter’s Messy Church children will help to 
make and paint some bird boxes for the site 

 
 
Please return this form via email to the Clerk, Limpsfield Parish Council – 
clerk@limpsfield.org.  
 
Please attach any other documents to the email. 
 
Feel free to email with any questions.  
 
Thank you. 
 

mailto:clerk@limpsfield.org

